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accounts or reports of the event that transpired. This
provides a comprehensive reading that takes the reader
on an experiential ride to feel the magic of
Rasulullah's journey. In short, it is very inspiring;
exhilarating to the spiritual core. Praise be to Allah
Who chose His praiseworth servant Muhammad (saw) for the
Message, distinguished him with the night journey on the
lightening-mount Buraq, and caused him to ascend the
ladders of perfection to the high heavens to show him of
the greatest signs of his Lord. He raised him until he
reached the Lote-tree of the Farthest Boundary where
ends the science of every Messenger-Prophet and every
Angel Brought Near, where lies the Garden of Retreat, to
the point that he heard the sound of the pens that write
what has befallen and what is to befall.
Encyclopedia of Psychology and Religion David Adams
Leeming 2010 "The first to integrate psychology and
religion in the context of modern social and behavioral
sciences, Encyclopedia of Psychology and Religion
continues to offer a rich contribution to the
development of human self-understanding....This
reference work provides a definitive and intellectually
rigorous collection of psychological interpretations of
the stories, rituals, motifs, symbols, doctrines,
dogmas, and experiences of the world's religious and
mythological traditions. A broad range of psychological
approaches are used in order to help readers understand
the form and content of religious experience as well as
offer insight into the meanings of religious symbols and
themes. It provides a technical and phenomenological
vocabulary that will enable collaboration and dialogue
among researchers in both fields" -- 2014 e-book.
Assalamu Alaikum - Peace be with You Mohammad Saleem
Kayani 1981-02-28 Teaches young children how they should
greet their family members, friends and acquaintances
according to Muslim tradition and practice.
Fawaid E Quran Sayyid Mustafa Musawi 2014-09-28 This
book is one of the many Islamic publications distributed
by Ahlulbayt Organization throughout the world in
different languages with the aim of conveying the
message of Islam to the people of the world. Ahlulbayt
Organization is a registered Organisation that operates
and is sustained through collaborative efforts of
volunteers in many countries around the world, and it
welcomes your involvement and support. Its objectives
are numerous, yet its main goal is to spread the truth
about the Islamic faith in general and the Shi`a School
of Thought in particular due to the latter being
misrepresented, misunderstood and its tenets often
assaulted by many ignorant folks, Muslims and nonMuslims. For a complete list of our published books
please refer to our website or send us an email .
Me'raj - The Night Ascension Mullah Faidh Al Kashani
2014-09-11 This book is one of the many Islamic
publications distributed by Ahlulbayt Organization
throughout the world in different languages with the aim
of conveying the message of Islam to the people of the
world. Ahlulbayt Organization is a registered
Organisation that operates and is sustained through
collaborative efforts of volunteers in many countries
around the world, and it welcomes your involvement and
support. Its objectives are numerous, yet its main goal
is to spread the truth about the Islamic faith in
general and the Shi`a School of Thought in particular
due to the latter being misrepresented, misunderstood
and its tenets often assaulted by many ignorant folks,
Muslims and non-Muslims. For a complete list of our
published books please refer to our website or send us
an email .
Inner Dimensions of Islamic Worship Imam al-Ghazali
2012-06-29 Covers those dimensions of Islamic rituals of
worship – prayer, almsgiving, fasting, Pilgrimage, etc.
which are essential to the fulfilment of inner quality.
Consists of selections from al-Ghazali's Ihya, a pivotal
work in the history of Islamic thought.

Al-Isra' Wa'l Mi'raj Hafiz Ather Hussain Al-Azhari 2017
Jerusalem and Its Role in Islamic Solidarity Y. Reiter
2008-05-26 The book deals with the role of Jerusalem as
a central religious-political symbol, and with the
processes by which symbols of faith and sanctity are
being employed in a political struggle. It examines the
current Islamic ethos towards Jerusalem and the affinity
between this religious ethos and the political
aspirations of the Palestinians and other Arab and
Islamic groups. It also compares current Jewish and
Muslim narratives and processes of denial and delegitimizing the affiliation of the other to the holy
city and its sacred shrines and addresses the question
whether religious outlook forms a major barrier for
achieving peace in the Israeli-Arab arena.
Studies in Hadith Methodology and Literature Muḥammad
Muṣṭafá Aʻẓamī 2002
The Seerah of Prophet Muhammad The Way of Islam UK
2017-07-20 Prophet Muhammad (pbuh) was born in Makkah to
Amina and Abdullah. Abdullah passed away before Muhammad
(pbuh) was born and was brought up by Amina, his mother.
When he was six, his mother passed away and then he was
looked after by his loving grandfather Abdul Mutallib.
Two years later, Abdul Mutallib also passed away and
Muhammad (pbuh) was brought up by his uncle Abu Talib.
Muhammad (pbuh) lived a simple life, marrying Khadija
when he was twenty five years old. At the age of forty,
the first verses came from Allah in the month of
Ramadan. The Angel Jibrael brought these first five
verses to Muhammad (pbuh). These words were written down
by the scribes and memorised by the Muslims. This
message continued for twenty three years and is known as
the Qu'ran - the word of Allah. The Qu'ran is this pure
message that was revealed to Muhammad 1400 years ago.
These are the words of Allah that were sent to the
prophet Muhammad (pbuh). Allah has guarded it and kept
it pure from changes and errors. The purpose or mission
of the prophet (pbuh) was to deliver this message to
Mankind and to follow its teachings. The Prophet
Muhammad (pbuh) was kind and honest. He looked after his
family and friends. He had good character and respected
the elders. He looked after the orphans and the poor. He
was concerned for the wellbeing of all people. He never
stole or swore at anyone. He was loved and respected by
everyone - the Muslims and the non-Muslims. The
prophet's character and actions are also recorded in the
Hadith books which give us an insight into this great
man. Many people try and follow the example of the
prophet (pbuh), indeed he is a role model for all
Muslims. We should also be kind and good - following the
example of the prophet (pbuh) throughout our lives. In
this Seerah Book, Children will learn a lot about the
prophet (pbuh) and about his life.
Ar-raheeq Al-makhtum Ṣafī al-Raḥmān Mubārakfūrī 2015
 البصيريBurda Sharaf al-Dīn Muḥammad ibn Saʻīd Būṣīrī
1987
Purification of the Heart: Signs, Symptoms and Cures of
the Spiritual Diseases of the Heart Hamza Yusuf
2012-05-15 This exploration of Islamic spirituality
delves into the psychological diseases and cures of the
heart. Diseases examined include miserliness, envy,
hatred, treachery, rancour, malice, ostentation,
arrogance, covetousness, lust, and other afflictions
that assail people and often control them. The causes
and practical cures of these diseases are discussed,
offering a penetrating glimpse into how Islam deals with
spiritual and psychological problems and demonstrating
how all people can benefit from these teachings.
The Prophet's Night Journey and Heavenly Ascent Sayyid
Muhammad Alawi Al-Maliki 2020-02-15 Shaykh Muhammad
'Alawi al-Maliki delivers an absorbing account of the
Isra' wal-Mi'raj that brings the reader almost into the
story. Indeed it is a detailed narrative spiced with a
simple commentary that attempts to reconcile various
isra-wal-miraj
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THE PROPHETIC BIOGRAPHY (SIRAH OF IBNU HISHAM) ABD AL
MALIK IBN HISHAM 2013-01-01
The Footsteps of Muhammad (Peace Be Upon Him) Khadijah
Khaki 2020-12
Palestine Under the Moslems Guy Le Strange 1890
The Miracles of the Prophet (saw) Hafidh Abi Al Fada'ah
Ismai Ibn Kathir 2020-09-10 The miracles of the Prophet
(saw) is an outstanding book of Al-Muhaddith Ibn Katheer
which deals with the miracles performed by the Prophet
Muhammad (saw) over the twenty three years of his
Prophethood. About the Author Al Hafidh Ibn Katheer was
born in Busra located in Modern day Syria, in the year
701 AH, 1303 CE. After the death of his father, Ibn
Katheer travelled together with his brother to Syria
during the year 707 AH to seek knowledge. He was known
to have a strong memory and a fine understanding. Ibn
Hajr (ra) said: "He was the representative of the
science of Hadith among the scholars of jurisprudence
and during his lifetime, he authored books which
benefited people even after his death. He rose to be
among the most prominent scholars specializing in the
science of hadith, history and exegesis (Tafsir). He
died in the month of Sha'ban in the year 774 AH - 1373
CE in Damascus and was buried at the cemetery of AlSufiyah besides Ibn Taymiyyah (ra).
Isra Wal Miraj Elizabeth Bootman 2017-11-22 Isra wal
Miraj is a picture book for the Night Journey of the
Prophet Muhammad (s). The Night Journey is represented
in a way that helps young children understand the origin
of the Muslim prayer postures. As a bonus we have
included a play that dramatizes the Isra was Miraj with
the narrated story so that it is easy for children to
participate.
The Majestic Quran 2020
Medieval Jerusalem and Islamic Worship Amikam Elad 1995
"Medieval Jerusalem and Islamic Worship" provides
fascinating new information about the Muslim holy places
in Jerusalem, rituals and pilgrimage to these places
during the early Muslim period. It is based primarily on
early primary Arabic sources, many of which have not yet
been published.
A Prayer for Spiritual Elevation and Protection
Muhyiddin Ibn 'Arabi 2007-06-01 Widely used for
centuries in Sufi circles, the prayer known as "The Most
Elevated Cycle" (al-Dawr al-a'la) or "The Prayer of
Protection" (Hizb al-wiqaya), written by the great Sufi
master Muhyiddin Ibn ‘Arabi, has never before been
available in English. This book provides a lucid English
translation and an edited Arabic text of this beautiful
and powerful prayer. It includes a transliteration for
those unable to read Arabic, who wish to recite the
prayer in the original language. Showing the importance
of Ibn ‘Arabi's devotional teaching, the book explores
the prayer's contemporary life, properties and
historical transmission. It gives full details of
generations of well-known scholars and Sufi masters who
have transmitted the prayer, providing an intimate and
fascinating insight into Islamic history.
Muhammad Martin Lings 1991 Acclaimed worldwide as the
definitive biography of the Prophet Muhammad in the
English language, Martin Lings' Muhammad: His Life Based
to the Earliest Sources is unlike any other. Based on
Arabic sources of the eighth and ninth centuries, of
which some important passages are translated here for
the first time, it owes the freshness and directness of
its approach to the words of men and women who heard
Muhammad speak and witnessed the events of his life.
Martin Lings has an unusual gift for narrative. He has
adopted a style which is at once extremely readable and
reflects both the simplicity and grandeur of the story.
The result is a book which will be read with equal
enjoyment by those already familiar with Muhammad's life
and those coming to it for the first time. Muhammad: His
Life Based to the Earliest Sources was given an award by
the government of Pakistan, and selected as the best
biography of the Prophet in English at the National
Seerat Conference in Islamabad in 1983.
The Prophet's Ascension Christiane J. Gruber 2010 The
tales of the mi'raj describe the prophet Muhammad's
journey through the heavens, his encounters with
prophets and angels, and his visit to heaven and hell.
The tales are among Islam's most popular, appearing in
Arabic, Persian, and Turkish literature, and in later
adaptations throughout the Muslim world. Often serving
as narratives designed to promote the worldview of
particular Muslim groups, the tales were also a means
for communities to construct rules of normative behavior
isra-wal-miraj

and ritual practices, and were used to assert the
superiority of Islam over other religions. The essays in
this collection discuss the formation of this narrative,
the mi'raj as a missionary text, its various
adaptations, its application to esoteric thought, and
its use in performance and ritual. -- Book jacket.
We Have Honored the Children of Adam Shaykh Nazim
Haqqani 2013-07 Perhaps hundreds of thousands of books
can be written on the meanings of one verse of the Holy
Qur'an, "Verily We have honored the Children of Adam."
What about you? You can sit down and say what is in your
heart from heavenly knowledge, or from holy knowledge
from our human spirituality. You will never stop
writing! But however much you take from that knowledge
ocean, do you think that ocean diminishes? Never. The
importance of human beings before the Almighty Lord must
not be underestimated. And that importance is only a
grant, not something achieved. However to attain the
rights to that grant there are conditions and
stipulations that must be kept. Just like an
inheritance, if any condition is breached the entire
will is discarded. In this book, learn the conditions
and stipulations behind the Divine Grant to human beings
in order that you too may be a candidate to receive that
grant in full.
Narrating Muhammad's Night Journey Frederick S. Colby
2008-08-06 Discusses the historical development of the
well-loved story of the Prophet Muhammad’s night journey
to the divine realm and back again.
Miracles of the Prophet Ibn Katheer 2021-06-11 The
miracles of the Prophet, peace and blessings be upon
him, are among the greatest indications of prophethood.
The miracles of the Prophet is an outstanding book of
Al-Muhaddith Ibn Katheer which deals with the miracles
performed by the Prophet Muhammad over the twenty three
years of his Prophethood.
Classical Islam Lecturer in Arabic and Islamic Studies
Norman Calder 2004-03 This sourcebook presents more than
fifty new translations of key Islamic texts. Edited and
translated by three leading specialists it illustrates
the growth of Islamic thought from its seventh-century
origins to the end of the medieval period.
Marvellous Stories from the Life of Muhammad Mardijah
Aldrich Tarantino 1982 A collection of lively, wellloved stories from the life of the Prophet Muhammad.
Includes twenty-three charming illustrations of Arabia.
Dante and Islam Jan M. Ziolkowski 2014-12-01 Dante put
Muhammad in one of the lowest circles of Hell. At the
same time, the medieval Christian poet placed several
Islamic philosophers much more honorably in Limbo.
Furthermore, it has long been suggested that for much of
the basic framework of the Divine Comedy Dante was
indebted to apocryphal traditions about a “night
journey” taken by Muhammad. Dante scholars have
increasingly returned to the question of Islam to
explore the often surprising encounters among religious
traditions that the Middle Ages afforded. This
collection of essays works through what was known of the
Qur’an and of Islamic philosophy and science in Dante’s
day and explores the bases for Dante’s images of
Muhammad and Ali. It further compels us to look at key
instances of engagement among Muslims, Jews, and
Christians.
The Core of Islam Sayyid Fadhil Milani 2017-10-24 The
aim of this work is to guide Muslims, especially youths,
giving clear answers to many commonly asked questions,
in order to replace bewilderment with the clarity that
comes from profound study of the primary sources of
Islamic thought - the Holy Qur'an and ahadith of the
Prophet Muhammad (S) and error-free Imams of his
progeny. Thus, it examines contemporary issues,
fundamentalism, extremism, radicalism, etc., through
researched insights into Muslim personality, moral
behavior and Islamic teachings of justice and fairness.
Holistic Islam Kabir Helminski 2017-05-16 Islam once
gave birth to a great civilization that respected
religious diversity, freedom of conscience, and
scientific thought, and Islamic knowledge contributed to
the birth of humanism in the Renaissance. Today's world
is desperately in need of a spirituality that is free of
dogma, based in experiences not beliefs, one that can
reconcile the human and spiritual realms. In his new
book, renowned spiritual teacher and Sufi sheikh Kabir
Helminski, gives us a compelling interpretation of
spiritual or holistic Islam that will hearten
contemporary Muslims looking for a faith suited for our
times, and providing non-Muslims a brilliant
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introduction to this rich spiritual tradition.
Helminksi’s holistic Islam is an emerging force in the
world. It is reflected in the rise of the popularity of
the writings of Jalal ad-Din Rumi who is loved by
followers of all faiths and none. Helminski shows how it
is the great Sufi teachers of the Islamic tradition who
show the way to this universal wisdom.Holistic Islam is
an expression of the primordial religion of humanity
that recognizes a journey through levels of
consciousness leading to the transformation of self and
the mature human being. While all religions have a
tendency to decline into sectarianism, legalism,
fundamentalism, and superstition, humanity is never
without the presence of realized human beings who have
shared the knowledge and practice of communion with
Ultimate Reality. Holistic Islam is a spiritual antidote
to extremism and fundamentalism, established on a clear
Quranic basis Holistic Islam uses Quranic arguments to
establish a spiritually progressive Islam
Quran, Hadith and Islam Dr. Rashad Khalifa After more
than 12 years of computerized research of Quran,
PHYSICAL EVIDENCE was discovered proving that Quran is
indeed the infallible word of God. This discovery became
very popular among the Muslim masses throughout the
world, and summaries of the work were printed and
distributed by the millions. My personal popularity
soared along with this most exciting, and most humbling,
discovery. The continued research then unveiled a
startling fact; that the extremely popular "Hadith &
Sunna" have nothing to do with the prophet Muhammad, and
that adherence thereto represents flagrant disobedience
of God and His final prophet (Quran 6:112 & 25:31). This
finding contradicts the beliefs of Muslim masses
everywhere. Consequently, my personal popularity, and
even the popularity of the Quran's miracle, plunged to
the point of endangering my life and reputation. As it
turned out, telling the Muslims that "Hadith & Sunna"
are Satanic inventions is the same as telling the
Christians that Jesus is not the son of God. Since the
recognition of "Hadith & Sunna" as Satanic innovations
is supported by PHYSICAL EVIDENCE, all freethinking
people will accept the findings reported in this book.
For such people, the results include a totally new sense
of salvation, and full awareness that the Muslim masses
have fallen victim to Satan's schemes.
The God Gene Dean H. Hamer 2005-09-27 The overwhelming
majority of Americans believe in God; this conviction
has existed since the beginning of recorded time and is
shared by billions around the world. In The God Gene,
Dr. Dean Hamer reveals that this inclination towards
religious faith is in good measure due to our genes and
may even offer an evolutionary advantage by helping us
get through difficulties, reducing stress, preventing
disease, and extending life. Popular science at its
best, The God Gene is an in-depth, fully accessible
inquiry into cutting-edge research that can change the
way we see ourselves and the world around us. Written
with balance, integrity, and admirable scientific
objectivity, this is a book for readers of science and
religion alike.
The Naqshbandi Sufi Way Muhammad Hisham Kabbani 1995-01
The Miraculous Night Journey Arshia Shah 2020-06-05 The
Prophet (peace upon him) is awoken from his sleep and
led by the Chieftain of angels to a riding mount like
never seen before! They travel at lightning speed and
embark on an unimaginable journey that, as it unfolds,
becomes ever more miraculous. The first destination is
the sacred city of Jerusalem for an unimaginable meeting
and prayer with angels and thousands of prophets. In a
state of wonderment and anticipation, the Prophet (pbuh)
discovers that his journey is just beginning, as he
begins to ascend into the heavens. As he travels to each
heavenly dimension he is personally greeted and welcomed
by the former prophets. The Prophet (pbuh) is then shown
the frequented house with its ceaseless angel pilgrims
and the Lote Tree in all its glory. The journey
culminates at the pinnacle, which the Prophet (pbuh)
learns to be the ultimate reason for the journey; he is
brought into Divine presence to be gifted a special
command. When he is returned to Mecca where he recounts
the miraculous happenings, he is met with ridicule by
the disbelievers, and sincere belief by those who
believe. This book describes the Prophet's experiences
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along the way, the miraculous nature of this journey,
and emphasizes the lessons learnt from it.
If the Oceans Were Ink Carla Power 2015-04-07 PULITZER
PRIZE FINALIST • NATIONAL BOOK AWARD FINALIST • Hailed
by The Washington Post as “mandatory reading,” and
praised by Fareed Zakaria as “intelligent,
compassionate, and revealing,” a powerful journey to
help bridge one of the greatest divides shaping our
world today. If the Oceans Were Ink is Carla Power's
eye-opening story of how she and her longtime friend
Sheikh Mohammad Akram Nadwi found a way to confront ugly
stereotypes and persistent misperceptions that were
cleaving their communities. Their friendship-between a
secular American and a madrasa-trained sheikh-had always
seemed unlikely, but now they were frustrated and
bewildered by the battles being fought in their names.
Both knew that a close look at the Quran would reveal a
faith that preached peace and not mass murder; respect
for women and not oppression. And so they embarked on a
yearlong journey through the controversial text. A
journalist who grew up in the Midwest and the Middle
East, Power offers her unique vantage point on the
Quran's most provocative verses as she debates with
Akram at cafes, family gatherings, and packed lecture
halls, conversations filled with both good humor and
powerful insights. Their story takes them to madrasas in
India and pilgrimage sites in Mecca, as they encounter
politicians and jihadis, feminist activists and
conservative scholars. Armed with a new understanding of
each other's worldviews, Power and Akram offer eyeopening perspectives, destroy long-held myths, and
reveal startling connections between worlds that have
seemed hopelessly divided for far too long. Praise for
If the Oceans Were Ink “A vibrant tale of a
friendship.... If the Oceans Were Ink is a welcome and
nuanced look at Islam [and] goes a long way toward
combating the dehumanizing stereotypes of Muslims that
are all too common.... If the Oceans Were Ink should be
mandatory reading for the 52 percent of Americans who
admit to not knowing enough about Muslims.”—The
Washington Post “For all those who wonder what Islam
says about war and peace, men and women, Jews and
gentiles, this is the book to read. It is a conversation
among well-meaning friends—intelligent, compassionate,
and revealing—the kind that needs to be taking place
around the world.”—Fareed Zakaria, author of The PostAmerican World “Carla Power’s intimate portrait of the
Quran, told with nuance and great elegance, captures the
extraordinary, living debate over the Muslim holy book’s
very essence. A spirited, compelling read.”—Azadeh
Moaveni, author of Lipstick Jihad “Unique, masterful,
and deeply engaging. Carla Power takes the reader on an
extraordinary journey in interfaith understanding as she
debates and discovers the Quran’s message, meaning, and
values on peace and violence, gender and veiling,
religious pluralism and tolerance.”—John L. Esposito,
University Professor and Professor of Islamic Studies,
Georgetown University, and author of The Future of Islam
“A thoughtful, provocative, intelligent book.”—Diana
Abu-Jaber, author of Birds Of Paradise and The Language
of Baklava
My First Book about Salah Sara Khan 2023-01-24 The
perfect book to introduce children to the Gift of Prayer
(Salah).
The Meaning of the Quran Abd al-Aziz Kamal 1983
Kalila and Dimna Bīdpāī 2018-11-10 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and
is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know
it. This work is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other nations. Within
the United States, you may freely copy and distribute
this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and
we concur, that this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this
work has been proofread and republished using a format
that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements
with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate
your support of the preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of keeping this knowledge
alive and relevant.
Muhammad in the Bible ʻAbd al-Aḥad Dāwūd 1979
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